
Swifts 

                

Reading Challenge 

   Swallows have won the Reading Challenge. Well done! 

 

Remember to keep reading at home and getting an adult to sign your reading 

diary to earn a gem for your class bottle. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

For showing 

resilience during 

maths activities and 

gaining in 

confidence, showing 

creativity, 

imagination, and 

humour in her work. 

For consistent 

effort in all subjects 

and always willing 

to take on a 

challenge, as well 

as excellent 

behaviour. 

For drawing and labelling a 

picture of a skeleton. 

 

For using great 

rhetorical 

questions in her 

advert 

planning. 

For making great 

contributions to 

class discussions 

- especially in 

geography and 

maths. 

 

For great 

mathematical 

thinking whilst 

working on 

some tricky 

division 

questions. 

 

For having a very 

mature attitude, 

always being 

helpful and 

working really 

hard on his 

writing. 

Swallows 

             

 

 

 

Skylarks 

                                                             

                       

 

                            

 

Sparrows 

 

For being an 

absolute superstar 

in everything she 

does.  A brilliant 

role model for 

everyone. 

 

For having a 

positive approach 

to everything she 

does, never giving 

up and showing 

great resilience. 

For working with 

enthusiasm and 

effort in maths, 

and making super 

progress with 

division. 

For making a 

wonderful moon 

buggy and 

gaining 

independence. 

Harlow - For his fantastic 

progress in phonics, 

especially his blending. 

Well done Harlow! 

Star of 

the 

Week 



 

Benjamin 

Britten 

1834 

 

Stephen 

Hawking 

1784 

Beatrix 

Potter 

1730 

 

Kelly 
Holmes 

                

1897 
 

 

Maths Whizz Wonders 

 

Brilliant progressions – Teddy, Hayden, Noah, Rowan, Catherine, Billie, 

Jessica, Riley & Layla. 

 

Winning Class – Swallows! 

 

Congratulations to all 

our celebration 

superstars this week.  

Well done for all your 

amazing effort       



            

    

 

   

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Values 

Our main value for this half term is Resillience.  This also links in with 

Perseverance, Courage and Self-belief. 

 

 

Fruit Kebab Friday 

Thank you to all who sent in fruit 

today.  The children really enjoyed 

their kebabs at lunchtime.  A huge 

thank you to Jodi & Jenny for your 

help.  We really do appreciate it as 

we couldn’t run these events 

without your help. 

Book for Schools 

Thankyou to everyone who 

collected tokens from the 

newspapers for the Books for 

Schools promotion. We won £100 

worth of books, which we have 

now had delivered. The children 

can all enjoy these books in our 

library. 

Swallows Garden 

A message from Mrs Brooks - 

I am after some help. We are going to 

have a wooden 'Eco Hub' in Swallows    

garden, but we need to lay the base.   

Would anyone be free to help lay 

concrete slabs to create a level  

slab pad base? I was hoping to do it on 

Saturday 2nd April, so it can be           

delivered in the Easter Holidays 

ready for when the children return. I  

can offer tea, biscuits and bacon          

sandwiches. Please can you let me or 

the office know if you are able to help. 

Thank you.    



 

 

  

Sports for Schools 

The children all had an amazing morning when we had Sean Rose the Paralympian in to 

speak to the children and run the sponsored event.  We have just finished collating all 

the sponsorship money and hope to get the wristbands delivered over the next few 

weeks.  Thank you to all who supported this event, we will be able to buy some lovely 

equipment for our school. 

Forest Schools 

Some of the children 

have been creating a hedgehog 

garden in both Forest Schools and 

at playtime.  Lana has been leading 

this and has done a fantastic job. 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 16th March – Norfolk Music Festival for the Federation Choir 

Wednesday 16th March – Parent’s Evening for Swifts 

Thursday 17th March – Special Canaries Menu Week 2 

Friday 18th March – Red Nose Day 

Friday 25th March – Non Uniform Day in Exchange for a Boxed Easter Egg 

Friday 25th March – Eco Committee meeting 

Tuesday 29th March – Year 6 Forensic Science Day at Hobart High School – Letters are 

going out next week 

Friday 1st April – PTA Easter Bingo – More details to follow 

Monday 4th April – Wednesday 20th April – Easter Holidays 

Monday 2nd May – Early May Bank Holiday 

Monday 30th May – Half Term 

Monday 4th to Thursday 7th July – Swallows Bikeability 

Monday 18th to Wednesday 20th July – Swallows Residential to Horstead 

Monday 25th July – Summer Holidays 

 

 

Twitter @EllinghamVC             Ellingham VC Primary School 

Red Nose Day – Friday 18th 

March 

To support Red Nose Day we have 

been selling red noses in the office. 

We still have a few left if you wish 

to purchase one. They are £1.50 

each. 

PTA Non Uniform Day – Friday 

25th March 

On Friday 25th March the PTA are 

having a non uniform in return for a 

boxed Easter Egg.  This is for the 

Easter Bingo on Friday 1st April. 


